
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING 
NOTICE 

 
 
The Chairman of the Institute for Advanced Learning and Research Board of 
Trustees (“Board”) has called a Special Called Meeting of the Executive Committee 
for Wednesday, September 1, 2021, at 2:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held in 
Room 203 of the IALR Main Building, which is located at 150 Slayton Avenue, 
Danville, Virginia 24540.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss a personnel 
issue. 

 
 
Pam Patterson, Secretary 
IALR Board of Trustees 


